Appendix J

_Licensing

From: (SRR R B s o

Sent: 08 February 2022 09:55

To: _Licensing

Subject: Application for a Street Trading - Cippenham Lane Service Road, (opposite Earl of

Cornwall car park)

Categories: Rachael

To whom it may concern
We strongly object to the application for Grill King to trade opposite the Earl of Cornwall car park for the following

reasons:

e Noise from people hanging around the street, we are frequently woken by people shouting and arguing past
our property late at night, most of whom have been drinking in the Earl of Cornwall pub, hanging around the
fast food van is only going to make this problem worst and also later into the early hours

e To close to the school, there is already an obesity crisis in this country and selling fast food near the school is
not going to help the children

e There will be more litter thrown down onto the street
e Unpleasant smell of fast food

e The negative effect on our nearby shops

Surely, there are enough fast food vans in this area, outside Matalan and the Mercedes Garage.

Kind regards





